

Heflin Baptist Church

September 7, 2025

Ushers: Robby Brown, Glen Hyatt

Deacon of the Month: Robby Brown

Nursery: Callie Elkins, Sara Young
Kids Praise: Devan & Shiloh Sprayberry

Audio/Video Team: Audio – Tim Perry

Camera – Steve Wainright

Computer -

Counters: Rita Bailey, Jana Raisanen

Upcoming Events...

Wednesday, September 10 5:45 pm Fellowship Meal

6:00 pm Bible Study

HBC Children's Ministry Frontline Student Ministry

Thursday, September 11 6:00 am CCHG Football Breakfast

6:00 pm Ladies' Birthday Dinner @ Mango's

Gunday, Geptember 14 9:00 am Gunday School

naay, september 14 9:00 am — Sunaay school 10:00 am — Worship Service

Church Information

Mailing: P. O. Box 116, Physical: 155 Almon Street,

Heflin, Alabama 36264

Phone: 256-463-2576

Email: heflinbaptist@centurytel.net

Website: www.heflinbaptist.org









Give using Tithe.ly

Visit our website

Announcements

- The Myers-Mallory State Missions Offering supports Alabama WMU, Disaster Relief, and church planting. The Week of Prayer is September 7-14. We will be collecting offerings throughout the month of September. Gifts will help church revitalization and global partnership missions.
- ❖ There will be a Children's Ministry Training on Tuesday, September 9, at 6:00 PM in the fellowship hall.
- ❖ Join us Wednesday nights at 6:00 for Bible Study. HBC Kids Ministry meets on the 2nd floor in the Children's Dept. Frontline Student Ministry meets in The Cave. Our next Wednesday night fellowship meal will be September 10 at 5:45.
- Ladies Quarterly Birthday Celebration Dinner to celebrate July, August, and September birthdays will be Thursday, September 11 at 6:00 PM at Mango's in Oxford. Make plans to come fellowship and bring a friend if you would like! Please sign up at the Welcome Desk.
- Please join us for a "drop in" baby sprinkle for Callie Elkins following the Worship Service on September 14, as they prepare to welcome another sweet baby boy! Items such as diapers, wipes, and gift cards are appreciated.
- ❖ Made In the Image Book Club Meeting will be September 23, at 6:30 PM at HBC. This month's book is "Unmasked" by Kelsey Chapman.
- The church picnic is scheduled for Sunday, September 28, 4:00 PM at Cahulga Creek Park. Be sure to join us for some delicious fish and chicken tenders fried to perfection with all the trimmings!
- ❖ Food donations for the Backpack Buddies Program at Fruithurst Elementary are being collected in a plastic tub in the Fellowship Hall. Each Friday FES sends home a bag containing 2 breakfasts, 5 lunches/dinners, & 3 snacks for students signed up for the program. Please donate items that a student can prepare, don't require extra ingredients, and won't be damaged in a backpack. A full list is available at the Welcome Desk.